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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   The Honorable Jim Matherly 
  Mayor, City of Fairbanks   
 
FROM:  Major General Torrence Saxe 
  The Adjutant General, Alaska National Guard 
  Commissioner, Department of Military and Veterans Affairs  
 
DATE:  September 16, 2022 
  
SUBJECT: City of Fairbanks Military Facility Zone Designation   
 
 
Effective immediately, based on the information presented in the July 25, 2022 application 
submitted by the City of Fairbanks and pursuant to AS 26.30.010 and 10 AAC 40.020, the 
area within the city limits of the City of Fairbanks has been designated a military facility 
zone. 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Torrence W. Saxe, Maj Gen 
The Adjutant General 
 




